
 
  

 

Ventura County Medi-Cal Managed Care Commission (VCMMCC) 
dba Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

Monday, March 23, 2020 – 6:00 p.m. 
City of Oxnard City Council Chambers  

305 West Third Street   Oxnard, CA 93030 
 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Regular Meeting of the VCMMCC, scheduled 
to be held Monday, March 23, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. is hereby cancelled due to lack of 
quorum. 
 
  
Dated: March 3, 2020. 


